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Hello,
I wanted to make a comment on 105 CMR 800.0 and 105 CMR 801.00.
The Application for RS and CHO require credentialing by outside organizations (NEHA for RS) and (NBPHE for CHO). That are very pricey. Can the regulations note that for “Outside credentialing required for first time applicants which involve separate fees”.

Thank you Heather Alker

Heather Alker MD MPH

Public Health Director 9 Cordaville Road
Southborough MA 01772
508-481-3013 (Health Department)
978-241-2384 (mobile)
